
BINGHAMTON 
UNIVERSITY 

Ms. Rosalie Sullivan 
Vestal Central School District 
Special Services Department 
201 Main St. 
Vestal, NY 13850 

Dear Ms. Rosalie Sullivan: 

The Children's Unit for Treatment & Evaluation 
10-Month Contract 

(September 7, 2022 - June 23, 2023) 

institute tor Child Oevelopment 

PO Box 6000 
Binghamton, New York 13902..SOOO 
607-777-2829, Fax:607-235M5172 
http:1/icd.binghamton.oou 

July 15, 2022 

It is our understanding that the district is placing the above named school-aged child in the Children's Unit for Treatment 
and Evaluation, which is a State Education Department approved school program, located in the !CD building at the State 
University of New York at the Binghamton campus. The Children's Unit is financially administered through the Research 
Foundation of the State University of New York, a private not-for-profit corporation. This contract is for the 10-month 
portion of our 2022-23 school year 12-month program. 

Tuition for the Unit is set annually by the New York State Education Department and this contract is for the amount 
determined by NYSED. This amount may vary or be amended by the State Education Department. If the rate does 
increase, the district must pay for such tuition increase. The figure used is accurate to the best of our knowledge, but the 
figure set by the State Education Department in their official notification shall be the contracted amount. (To date, the official 
rate letter for prospective rates from the State Education Department for the 2022-23 school year has not been sent to us). 

Therefore, the district agrees to provide the sum of $52,758.00 (Tuition) for the 10-month component of the 2022-23 school 
year (September-June), payable to the Children's Unit for Treatment and Evaluation upon receipt of our billing statement. 

Further, it is understood that the Children's Unit does not provide transportation. 

If in agreement with the above terms, please sign below and return the contract to the Children's Unit. We feel this program 
shall be mutually beneficial to all parties involved, and we look forward to a productive new year. 

Lisa Arnone, MA, CAS 
Director of Educational and Direct Care Services 
Certified School Administrator 
Institute for Child Development and Children's Unit for Treatment & Evaluation 

FOR THE DISTRICT: FOR THE RESEARCH FOUNDAT��r OF STATE UNIV. OF NY 

�� 
Mary Beth C rtin Associate Vice President for Research 
Binghamton University- SUNY 
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